

July 23, 2018

To: John Ernst – Board President Green Township Board of Education

Cc: John Nittolo-Superintendent

Dear Mr. Ernst,

It is with much sadness and regret that I submit to you my resignation from the Green Township Board of Education. As you might already know, in June my daughter Nina committed to a new travel competition cheer team. She joined a gym 55 miles from home and her practice and travel schedule are the reason I am going to have to step away from my Board duties and devote my Wednesday evenings to my family obligations. I am able to attend the August 15, 2018 meeting therefore I can remain an active member up until then. My official resignation date will be August 16, 2018.

I apologize for the inconvenience this may cause the board. I am more than willing to assist in wrapping up any policy committee pending business.

I have enjoyed my time serving on the Board and am grateful for the experience. I will miss the interaction with my fellow board members and the community. Many years ago I was drawn to the board out of curiosity. Where would my children be all day? Who would they be spending their day with? I ran for a position on the board to be a part of something that is important to me and it has been something I've enjoyed and been proud of for many years. When I ran for the board I always said when it comes to my time "I'm a mom first". On Wednesday evenings I now need to be a mom (driver, chef, homework helper, etc...). I'm sorry for the short notice, I appreciate your understanding.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Cinotti